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NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1960

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M.
NORTH YORK MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL
5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MAIL ADDRESS — P.O. BOX 294, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO
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MEMBER:

CANADIAN  NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION
AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION
ONTARIO  NUMISMATIC  ASSOCIATION

LAST MEETING:
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For anyone interested in paper money of Canada and did not attend the
last meeting, then you missed the best meeting of the year!!!

Mr. Harvey Farrow, your president, delivered an excellent narration to
accompany some 70 colour slides on the subject, which were loaned to the
club by the Canadian Paper Money Society of Canada.

The slides made up a type set and illustrated an excellent crossection
of rarity, colour and craftsmanship in Canadian art from pre-confederation
to date.

Some of the more interesting notes shown was the St. Stephen's bank
$3.00 bill, specimens from the Province of Canada, Dominion of Canada and
The Government of Newfoundland. Other notes similar to cheques were shown
with the inscription "Payable at Toronto". There were overprints, mistakes,
misprints, fold errors, and odd serial numbered bills. Many of the "Broken
Banks" which either went defunct or was taken over by another larger bank
were also illustrated. ‘

Aside from the monetary worth of each speciman, the beauty of the en-
graver was shown by deficting almost all facets of Canadian life, such as
rural, urban, spiritual, seasonal, which included people, animals, flowers,
and muthical beings etc... i

The club's thanks to Mr. Fred Jewett, editor of the C. P. M. S's jour-
nal and who is also a diréctor on the N. Y. C. C. executive, for the loan
of these excellent slides.

SUMMER PICNIC: This annual event was discussed and is planned for Tuesday,
une , 1968 at the summer home of Mr. and Mrs. F. Conson in Woodland
Park. For those who have never been to a N. Y. C. C. picnic, it is in-
deed a pleasant experience. A light, informal meeting among fellow
numismatists topped by a pot-luck supper supplied by the members.
Please keep this date open. There will be more on this in the next
bulletin.

LUCKY DRAW: Won again by Mr. Ted Watts for the second meeting in a row!

AUCTION: Because of the lack of interest in this club over the last 2
years, the auction had been suspended, but now that the hobby is com-
ing back, so are the collectors, and on this note N. Y. C. C. is going
to try and reinstate the auction. It is good financially for both the
collector and the club and who knows, you might even have some fun! 9%-1
Please bring out any items you have for sale and put them up for auction.

NEXT MEETING:

The next meeting of the North York Coin Club will be held at the North
York Community Hall, 5090 Yonge Street, Willowdale, on Tuesday, April 23,
1968. Doors open at 7:30 p.m., meeting starts at 8:15 p.m,

For this meeting the executive have arranged the programme. It will

consist of short talks on a variety of numismatic subjects. Please plan to
attend.

COMING EVENTS: The following is a list of numismatic attractions to be held
in the near future:

HERONIA COIN CLUB- annual show to be held at the Continental Inn in
Sdérf Barrie on April 27, 1968.

HAMILTON COIN CLUB- annual show and guction to be held on May 12, 1968
at the Wentworth Arms Hotel.

EASTER: Hoping that you and yours had a very happy Baster and that your
ster Bunny didn't lay an egg!

EDITOR: Roger A. Fox.
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